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This bill is blatantly unconstitutional, it is a direct violation of our 2nd amendment 

rights. This will ruin the firearms industry in Oregon as it’s seems it’s intended too do.  

If these rules went into effect it would not make Oregon safer. Limiting or essentially 

stopping law abiding citizens ability to purchase firearms makes us less safe. 


